. R'epéal of: MPIPPHF/3252F?,S,F/2725. »» .
- Medicaid Preferred Incontinence Product Program

REQUESTED BY
e A BROAD COALITION OF HEALTHCARE PROVIDERS, ADVOCATES, AND LEGISLATORS
BACKGROUND

e SPECIAL SESSION 2017, A LAST-MINUTE PROVISION WAS PASSED FOR DHS TO CREATE A COMPETITIVE
BIDDING PROGRAM FOR INCONTINENCE PRODUCTS

e NO PUBLIC NOTICE OR INPUT, NO VETTING PROCESS

e A BI-PARTISAN GROUP OF ADVOCATES AND LEGISLATORS IMMEDIATELY OPPOSED MPIPP

e REPS. DEAN AND MURPHY AND SEN. BENSON SIGNED A BI-PARTISAN LETTER EXPRESSING CONCERNS.

e SEN. LOUREY HAS AGREED TO SUPPORT REPEALING THE BILL

IMPACT

e MEDICAID SUPPLIED INCONTINENCE PRODUCTS ARE UTILIZED BY 14,000 MINNESOTANS
e SIGNIFICANT STRUCTURAL ISSUES STAND IN THE WAY OF THE MPIPP

e THE MPIPP WILL LEAD TO JOB LOSSES THROUGHOUT MINNESOTA

e THIS APPROACH HAS FAILED IN NEIGHBORING STATES

OLMSTEAD

e  WITHOUT PROPER INCONTINENCE PRODUCTS, PATIENTS LOSE THEIR ABILITY TO BE OUT IN THE
COMMUNITY

e MPIPP DOES NOT SUPPORT ACCESS TO CHOICE

e MPIPP IS NOT PERSON CENTERED

THE ASK

e HELP US SLOW THE IMPLEMENTATION OF MPIPP AND WORK TOWARDS A LEGISLATIVE REPEAL

Contact Bill Amberg: Bill@amberglawoffice.com or Dr. Sheryl Grassie: srgrassie@mnccd.org




